STATE OF CONNECTICUT |
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

-November 5, 2002

Ms. Joanne M. D’ Angelo

Town of Woodbridge

70 Beecher Road

Woodbridge, Connecticut 06525

SUBJECT: Local Noise Control Ordinance - Woodbridge, Connecticut
Dear Ms. D’ Angelo:

Thank you for your letter of October 7, 2002 requesting approval of Woodbridge's Noise-Control
Ordinance. ,

Based on our review. of the ordinance (attached) it is my staff's determination that it is in _
conformity with state noise control standards. Therefore, pursuant to Connecticut General
Statutes Section 22a-73(c), I approve Woodbridge’s Noise Control Ordinance as approved by the
Town of Woodbridge on September 12, 2002.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr. Joseph Foutz, P.E. at
860-424-3027.

Sincerely,

Carmine DiBattista, Chief
Burean of Air Management
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